
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annwyl Rieni 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, 

Susan H. Roberts, 
Headteacher / Pennaeth 

 

I trust you all had a lovely summer break 

and I would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome all the pupils at the start of this 

exciting new academic year.  

Well, we’ve been back a week and already 

the summer seems a distant memory. It 

has been nice to welcome everyone back, 

including all our new pupils who have 

joined the different classes. 

 

Gobeithio y cawsoch chi doriad gwerth 

chweil dros yr haf a hoffwn i gymryd  

cyfle hwn i groesawu’r disgyblion i gyd 

ar ddechrau’r flwyddyn academaidd 

gyffrous hon.  

Ar ol wythnos yn ol, mae’r haf yn teimlo 

yn bell yn ol yn barod. Mae’n bleser 

croesawu pawb yn ol, yn cynnwys ein 

disgyblion newydd. 

 

 
 

  

                   
          

     

                                                                                                                                                      

Seren yr Wythnos 
Congratulations to Johnny, Codie, Rhys, Daniel, 
Millie, Harley and Noah. 
 

 

 
 
Playground Pals 
Well done Arnie and Maria. 
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Welcome Back to School! 

 

 

  

 

All our pupils look so smart in their new school uniforms!  They’ve 

all been settling into their new classes ready for the exciting 
challenges of a new school year! 
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DATES FOR 

YOUR 

DIARY 

    18th  Sept 
Year 5 

Groundwork 

Project 

18th Oct 

 Harvest  

Festival 

8th Oct 

INSET 

Day 

29th Oct - 5th  Nov  
Half 

Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 Diary Dates 
Thu Sept 18th – Year 5 Groundwork Project 
Thu Oct 11th The One Steve 
Thu Oct 18th– Harvest Service 9.30am 
Mon Oct 22rd –Wed Oct 24th  
Parents Evening – an opportunity to meet with 
your child’s class teacher. 
Mon Oct 29th – Fri Nov 2nd - Half Term 
Thu Oct 26th – Monsters’ Ball 
Wed Dec 12th – Pantomime ‘Cinderella’ 
 
Don’t forget to follow us and see  

what’s going on at school on our  

Twitter account @FforddDyffryn  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Parent Pay  
As many of you know we are now using a new online payment service 
called Parentpay, which allows you to pay for school dinners and 
school trips online if you so wish. Call in at the office if you want any 
more information. 
 
After School Club 
Please see attached leaflet. If you wish your child to attend After 
School Club please complete the form and return each Monday. 

 
Pupil Voice 
On Monday the pupils will be voting for their new class 
representatives for the new academic year. We need representatives 
for School Council, Eco Entrepreneurs, Healthy School Council, Digital 
Leaders, Criw Cymraeg and the Safety Squad. Junior pupils have the 
chance to write their manifesto ready for the  
elections on Monday. 

 

The New Term Begins 

All the pupils are busy at 
work on their new topics this 

term. Information about 
what each class is studying 

will be given out next week 
and parent drop in sessions 

will be held after school in 

the next few weeks! 
 

Our New Nursery Pupils 
A big welcome to all our new 

Nursery pupils this week! 

They’ve been very busy with 
Mrs Montgomery and 
Georgia! 

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

LLAWN – Llandudno Arts Festival  
Year 6 have been busy working with Nerys Jones, Conwy Criw 
Celf Co-ordinator making ‘beach boards’ for the LLAWN Festival.  
If you get the chance, take the opportunity to enjoy the festival 
in Llandudno on 14th-15th September. You will be able to see our 
pupils’ work near the pier by the bathing huts. 

     

 
 


